
Jill Wagner, Coeur d’Alene Tribe THPO since 2007, is the 2nd person to hold the position with the Coeur 

d’Alene Tribe since the office was established in 2006. She comes from an academic background. Jill has 

worked with the Tribe since beginning her doctoral research there in 1995 and for the Tribe since 2004 

when she was hired by the Tribe to assist on a hydropower relicensing effort. Her studies focused on 

Snchitsu’umshtsn (Coeur d’Alene Language) revitalization and ethnography with occasional forays to the 

dark side…archaeology. She joined the NATHPO board in 2020. 


